
Stockton Unified Health Services in 
collaboration with California Department of 

Public Health is offering a

FREE DRIVE-THRU 
FLU CLINIC

Open to anyone that 
qualifies.

GET YOUR 
FLU VACCINE ON: 

December 13, 2021
1:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Location:
Health Services Department

975 North D Street, Stockton CA 95205
F or more information , contact us

209-933-7060

http://www.stocktonusd.net/frc



